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Question Response 

Email The Council considered the matter this week. 
 
We are not opposed to the nuclear industry or nuclear storage as such. However we came out against the continued search in west Cumbria on the 
basis that as there were no others areas involved in the UK then it would be very likely that our area would be found suitable by default. 
 
White the financial inducements were likely to be good, we do not trust Allerdale BC to spend it in the areas directly concerned but they are very 
likely to use the money in Workington & Maryport. 

   

 


